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CLI’s plan to keep people safe from COVID-19 (aka Corona Virus) 

 

In light of recent notices and cancellations related to fears about the Corona Virus, CLI will 

be taking the following steps to keep people healthy & safe.  The biggest threat about this 

(and other) viruses is for people who are already at risk.  The problem is that while the flu or 

this Corona Virus doesn’t seem to be dangerous for a healthy person, it might be a real 

threat to someone with respiratory issues or a compromised immune system.  

 

It is not an option for CLI to cancel programs, but we must make sure that people are safe. 

With this in mind, these are the steps that CLI has put into place immediately: 

● Increase the intensity & frequency of staff/client trainings regarding proper 

handwashing and other universal precautions; 

● Disinfect all hard surfaces in buildings & vehicles at least daily; 

● Provide services in small groups (instead of large groups); 

● Limit the overall number of community activities as necessary; 

● Limit our participation in large community settings; 

● Limit our volunteering in nursing homes to limit risk to vulnerable residents. 

 

As we learn more, CLI will update this list.  If you have additional concerns or questions or 

suggestions, please reach out to any CLI staff.  You may also contact the CEO  

John Schwartz directly by phone at 419-706-5137 or by email at ​john@CLIsupports.com​. 
 

The EPA has a list of effective disinfectants at the following website: 

 

https://www.epa.gov/sites/production/files/2020-03/documents/sars-cov-2-list_03-03-2020.pdf 

 

We are all in this together.  
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